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WITHIN WINSLOW

Winslow Mayor Resigns

At a special meeting of the Winslow City Council, Chuck Dw-
yer, Winslow’s mayor resigned his post as of February 1, 2020 
for health reasons.  We wish you well Chuck, and pray that 
your health issues are soon resolved.
Thank you for all you have done.

As of this writing the City Council has not named a replace-
ment.

NOTES FROM THE 
CITY RECORDER:

    The City welcomes Daniel Dean as our Alderman, representing 
the First Ward, Position 2. Alderman Dean is bringing a wealth of 
knowledge and experience to the position. 

   The City would also like to extend its thanks to our former May-
or Charles (Chuck) Dwyer for his service to the community. The 
following are some of the major accomplishments which occurred 
with the approval of City Council during his tenure: 

•	 FEMA funds to cover the 2019 flood damage; 
•	 2020 City Sales Tax; R
•	 eplacement of the Museum floor;
•	 Water related repairs to City Hall, 
•	 City park clean-up and repairs, 
•	 Implementing Covid-19 safety procedures for the water de-

partment; 
•	 Grant research; and many others. 

Thank you Chuck for all you did for us. You will be missed.  

More Flowers in 2021, Please!
Do you love to garden, and floral eye candy is your gig? Our little 
town of Winslow needs some gardening love! You don't have to be 
a member of the Master Gardener group to make Winslow more 
colorful with flowers and herbs. All you need is a love of garden-
ing. The City of Winslow budgets for the cost of new flowers each 
season, so you would get to go shopping at the greenhouse or local 
plant sale - sweet!  Many of the existing garden beds have extra 
plants that could be thinned and used in other beds, or even taken 
home for your garden. Garden at your own pace and when is con-
venient for you,  or grab a friend and make it a date. 

Please consider adopting one of Winslow's already established 
garden beds and use your passion to make Winslow more beauti-
ful! 

Call (479) 634-3901 to get more information. 
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Meetings

4-H Club 1st Mon. 4:15 PM @ Winslow Library ( Old Rock Bldg)

BMFD Board Meeting      2nd Thurs. @ 7:00 PM. BMFS

BMFD meets 1st & 3rd Monday  @ 7:00 PM. At BMFD

BMFD Fund Raiser Committee      2nd Monday at Fire Station 6:00

First Baptist Church Women 
Second Monday of the Month in the evening at 7 PM at the church.  

Women’s Bible Study and Men’s Bible Study are alternate Tuesday 
evening each month.  Women’s Bible Study is at the Upper Room at Sky-
Vue at 7 PM and the Men’s Bible Study is at Dan Browning’s at 7 PM.  

Morning Bible Study at the First Baptist Church every Wednesday 
Morning at 10 AM.   Anyone is invited to attend and bring a friend.

Friends Of The Library TBA 479 634 3105
 
Ozark Folkways Guild Board     479-634-3791
4th Thursday at 5:30 p.m at Ozark Folkways

United Methodist Women     1st Mon. @ 10 AM. At the church.

WCCA- 3rd Tuesday @ 6 PM. Rock School Building

WCDC board 2nd Tue. @ 7:00 PM @ Winslow Library

Winslow City Council 
2nd Mon. @ 7:00 PM @ City Hall  479-634-3901

Winslow Community Meals Board  479-634-2800
3nd Mon. 5:00 PM @ the Winslow Community Meals Building.

Winslow Home Extension  479-634-3105
3rd Tue. @9:30 AM Winnslow Community Meals

Winslow Library Hours: 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, & Saturday  479-634-5405

Winslow Museum Meeting  TBA 479 634 3901

Wool & Wheel Hand Spinners 
3rd Saturday 10 AM @Ozark Folkways. 
& 1st Wednesday each month @ Prairie Grove 
Battlefield Park, Latta Barn, Prairie Grove, AR.

WINSLOW'S 2021 ARBOR DAY 
TREE SEEDLING GIVEAWAY 

MARCH 6TH
On Saturday, March 6, 2021, Winslow--recognized as a Tree City 
USA since 2016--will celebrate Arbor Day across from City Hall.  
Everyone in the area is invited.
  
Starting at about 9 am, after the mayor reads the Annual Arbor 
Day Proclamation, free tree seedlings (native to this area of the 
Ozarks), will be given away, first come, first served, and ending 
when we run out of trees.
Covid-19 masks and social distancing will be required.  

After the mayor's reading, anyone wanting tree seedlings will 
form a line with people maintaining 6 -10 feet in separation.  The 
seedlings will be clearly marked, with information pages avail-
able on
the height, spread, soil conditions, etc. for each tree.  People are 

asked to bring plastic bags in which to carry their bare root seed-
lings. A tree expert is expected to be there to answer questions and 
to address the importance (to wildlife and the environment) of 
planting native trees and getting rid of invasive species.

The species available include the following:  PawPaw, Shumard 
Oak, Washington Hawthorn, Chinkapin Oak, Bur Oak, Gray Dog-
wood, and Buttonbush.  The following may be available, but are 
not certain at this time:
Flowering Dogwood, Witchhazel, and Blackhaw.  Quantities are 
limited, so we will try to distribute them as fairly as possible.

Mayor Dwyer reading the Arbor Day Proclamation in March 2020.

Short Quips

One reason the dog has so many friends:  He wags his tail instead 
of his tongue.

Our days are happier when we give people a bit of our heart rather 
than a piece of our mind.



Winslow City Hall and Museum 
Preparing to Reopen! 

Winslow Museum and City Hall is gettin' purdied up! The renova-
tions are nearly complete. The new ceramic tile museum floor is 
finished. Flood damage is repaired,  and many of the walls have 
fresh paint.

With folks getting covid-19 vaccinated, masks and six foot of so-
cial distancing, we hope to open our Winslow museum and City 
Hall again by spring. The Winslow Water Department will likely 
continue to work from it's current remote location, to facilitate a 
safer and more productive work environment for it's employees. 
Demands on the Water Department have increased, and they need 
more physical space and time to keep the the water running for our 
citizens. 

In the meantime, Winslow City Hall/Museum could be used more 
as the central hub for our city counsel members, and Museum vol-
unteers. Museum volunteers would be a friendly face to visitors 
who are seeking information about Winslow,  or just out sight see-
ing. Be creative! Play music, rotate museum displays, purdy up 
City Hall and make it a fun place to be in Winslow.  Wi-fi is avail-
able at City Hall and the City Hall/Museum phone number is (479) 
634-3902. 

If you love visiting with people, Winslow history and wanna get 
out of the house a day or two each week, please give us a call at 
479 634-3901. We will need a few volunteers,  before we can de-
termine which days the museum will be open.  We would like it to 
at least be open Thursday, Friday & Saturday. 

Hello from the Winslow Water 
Department!

Our goal is to get past due accounts caught up in early 2021, and 
so far, our customers have really been a great help with this goal! 
Thank you, thank you, thank you!  

A friendly reminder, water bills will no longer be put into the 
renter's name. The homeowner will be responsible for paying the 
water bill on houses they own. If you no longer wish to rent your 
home to your current renter because of non-payment, you will 
need to inform your renter of this decision. We cannot be in the 
middle of conflict between renters and the homeowner. Thank you 
for your help with this. 

Regarding Shut-offs: Accounts with a past due balance of $100 or 
more will be on the shut off list, along with any renter who skips a 
payment. If you have a past due balance of over $100, because of 
a leak, and are paying regularly on your water bill, you will not be 
in the shut off list , unless your balance is greater than $500. We 
can no longer carry a balance of greater than $500.  Written shut 
off notices will continue to be sent, however, we will no longer be 
making courtesy phone calls to people who are repeatedly on the 
shut off list. 

We are documenting locations of meters so our meter readers can 
more easily find the water meters. Many are really difficult to find! 
It would really help our meter readers if you could ensure your 
address is somewhere on your property. A 911 address sign can 
be obtained from the Fire Station, and would also  help EMS find 
your home in the event of an emergency.  

A reminder: brand new water meters are no longer available for 
installation OUTSIDE the Winslow City limits.  Options outside 
the Winslow City Limits include water catchment system, drill a 
well, or contact Washington Water Authority for a new meter if 
your land is near their water system.  New meters INSIDE the city 
limits are limited to single family housing for people who wish to 
make Winslow their home. Anything else will require approval 
from the City Council.  Our City Council is exploring options for 
obtaining funding to upgrade our water system, which us currently 
at capacity. 

 	 WINSLOW CITY HAPPENINGS  

WINSLOW COMMUNITY 
MEALS 

THANK YOU
For your loyal supportand help from 

the community while we were closed. 

We are OPEN for PICK-UP!
11:30 – 12:30 

Call: (479) 634-2800

See our menu on Facebook.



WINSLOW LOVED ONES 
WE HAVE LOST

Marjorie Jacqueline (Jackie) Chandler
June 25, 1927 - December 31, 2021

Marjorie Jacqueline (Jackie) Bishop-
Chandler passed away peacefully in her 
sleep at North Hills Life Care in Fay-
etteville, AR on December 31st, 2020. 
She was born in Osage City, Kansas to 
Alvin Wesley Bishop and Vernie Hazel 
Haws-Bishop on June 25th, 1927. She 
spent most of her childhood in Cordell, 
Oklahoma, moving to Winslow, Arkan-

sas in 1943. She attended her Jr. and Sr. school years in Winslow, 
graduating as Valedictorian in 1945.
Following graduation she was employed by Bell Telephone in 
Fayetteville, AR. for several years. She married Jeredon Chandler 
in 1947 and they had two daughters, Myra Jena and Vicki Ann. 
She was a “stay at home” Mom until 1964 when she returned to 
work for Standard Register Company for ten years. While at Stan-
dard Register Company, she was active in the Razorback Federal 
Credit Union, serving as Secretary of the Credit Committee and a 
Member of the Board.
Jackie was active in the Winslow Methodist Church. She served 
as youth Sunday School teacher, choir member, and other various 
capacities throughout the years. She loved music and sang all her 
life. She was a published poet and enjoyed painting. Many of her 
paintings hang in local homes.
She was also active in her community serving as the Winslow Li-
brarian for several years and she assisted the Health Dept. and 
Winslow School on many occasions. She loved home, family, 
entertaining and traveling, which she and Jeredon frequently en-
joyed.
She is survived by Myra Jena Chandler-Watkins and her husband 
Jim R. Watkins of West Fork, AR., Vicki Ann Chandler-Wilkins 
and her husband David A. Wilkins of Rogers, AR., four grand-
children, eight great grandchildren, and three great-great grand-
children.
Jackie was a talented, energetic woman who lived life to its full-
est. She had many friends and loved ones. She had a sharp mind 
and was always full of love. She was the glue that held the family 
together and taught us many life lessons. She is loved and will be 
greatly missed.
Graveside service will be 2:00 pm Tuesday January 5, 2021 at 
Brentwood Cemetery under the direction of Moore’s Chapel.
Memorial contributions may be made to The Alzheimer’s Asso-
ciation, https://www.alz.org/nca/donate
To place an online tribute please visit www.mooresfuneralchapel.
com

Lorene Provence, 
July 8, 1925~January 6, 2021

Lorene Provence, 95, of Lincoln, 
passed away Wednesday, Janu-
ary 6, 2021 in Fayetteville.  She 
was born July 8, 1925 in Health, 
AR to Loyd and Beulah Ritchie 
Gabbard.

She was preceded in death by 
her husband, Charles Provence; 
a son, Larry Provence; and a 
grandson, Brandon Provence.

Lorene was a hard-working farm 
woman and a homemaker.  She 
loved to garden, quilt and cook.  She was an excellent “hostess”.

She is survived by her children, Dewayne Provence and wife 
Carline of Springdale, Elaine Barenberg of Morrow and Leon 
Provence and wife Judy of Cane Hill; a sister, Mary Lou Bonham 
of West Fork; a daughter-in-law, Debbie Provence; 8 grandchil-
dren; 27 great-grandchildren; 8 great-great-grandchildren; nu-
merous nieces and nephews; and a host of friends.

The family will receive friends from 2-4 PM Sunday, January 10, 
2021 at Beard’s Chapel.

Funeral services will be 10:00 AM Monday, January 11, 2021 at 
the Lincoln First Assembly of God Church in Lincoln, AR with 
Pastor Jerry Mizell officiating.  Interment will follow at 2:00 PM 
in Bidville Cemetery with Brother Eugene Provence officiating.



WINSLOW MOBILE PANTRY
This month’s GROCERY PICK-UP

Is SATURDAY
FEBRUARY 20, 2021

Winslow Community Meals (WCM)
1:00 – 2:30 PM

Wear a mask, bring ID, your monthly income, date of birth 
information for yourself and ALL HOUSEHOLD MEMBERS

STATS: JAN 2021

Distributed 106 Boxes for 89 households 
w/226 family members

THANK YOU PANTRY ANGELS!
Thank you NWA Food bank!

We always have a limited supply so it is first come,  
First serve to get boxes.

City Council ZOOM Meeting

Second Monday each Month

February 8, 2021
7:00 PM

Online Zoom Meeting @:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7264871421

Or by phone @ (312) 626-6799 and enter
Meeting ID:  726 487 1421

If you wish to be on the agenda to be heard by 
Council, please email Winslowcityhall@gmail.
com or leave a message at 479-634-3901.  

Thank you

In March meetings will start at 6:00 PM

Winslow Welcome Packets
 

I am writing because we are creating a welcome packet for Win-
slow  The idea is to include all services and businesses and volun-
teer opportunities in the Winslow area. Our intention is to make it 
easier for folks in the Winslow area, particularly new residents, to 
give and receive support in our community.

If you'd like to be included please let me know what contact in-
formation you'd like us to include (such as the address, phone 
number, email address, etc. - including if you have a website or 
any social media) as well as any other information regarding the 
services you provide (even the history/story/future goals of your 
organizations are welcome).

If you can reply to this email with a yes or no, we can begin to 
format the welcome packet based on the entries we have, 
wcdcwinslowar@gmail.com. 
If you reply yes, we will communicate a future deadline for when 
we need the information. 

 Thank you so much for your time! 

Warmly,
Sarah Kilgus and the rest of the WCDC

A Good Year?
By Ben Holden

Maybe you feel you didn’t have a very good year.  What with the 
world’s strife, the riots, the corruption in high places, the thought-
lessness of youth, the moral decline and taxes,taxes,taxes.
But take another look - at the sunshine dispelling the clouds.
You still have the greatest gift of all. You still have Belief...
Belief in God, Who created the light, so you could see the wrong 
and do something about it.
Belief in our country, which still holds the torch of freedom high 
and carries it proudly around the world.
Belief in people everywhere, who find happiness in kindness and 
reward in helping others.
Belief in your own community, the beauty surrounding you on 
all sides, the pride that prods progress toward better living for all.
And Belief in yourself, the example you set for others, the confi-
dence you show in tomorrow, the rich inner life you find in faith.
Yes, the good still overpowers the bad in this wonder-filled world 
of ours.  And you can bet this year is going to be great.

Don’t ever be afraid to admit you were wrong.  
It’s like saying you’re smarter today than you were yesterday.



BRENTWOOD CEMETERY

Do you have friends or family buried in 
the Brentwood Cemetery north of Winslow, 
Arkansas?  Please help us keep the lawn 
mowed by sending a contribution to:

Brentwood Cemetery Fund,
 % Mrs. Beverly Stout, 
15653 Canfield Rd, 
West Fork, AR 72774.  Phone 479-839-2119

BRENTWOOD BLUEGRASS

1ST AND 3RD SATURDAY
OCTOBER THRU MAY

7:00 PM

BRENTWOOD COMMUNITY BUILDING 
No Shows During The Pandemic 

TROY STOUT   479-839--2119

RECYCLING WILL BE HELD 
SATURDAY,  FEBRUARY 6TH

Winslow Recycling will be Saturday, February 6th at the usual site 
across the  tracks from City Hall on the edge of Peek’s Park.  Volunteers 
will not be present.

This list may help folks prepare for recycling.  If it can’t wait, recycling 
can be taken to 1420 S. Happy Hollow Rd. in south Fayetteville,  N. on 
71 and E. at the old IGA onto MLK (15th St.), 2-3 mi. behind Quality 
Collision Repair.
They are open 7 days/week, 24 hrs/day.
____________________________________________________

1.  Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, “MASKS AND SOCIAL 
DISTANCING ARE REQUIRED!
(It has been proven that the “aerosol” mist from our breath can car-
ry further than 6 feet and can linger in the air, even outside!).”  Also, 
whether gloves are worn or not, everyone is advised to bring and use 
hand sanitizer afterwards.

2.  Please rinse out (all food particles from) all cans, bottles, and plastics
--or the entire contents of that bin and barrel may be trashed by Boston 
Mtn. Solid Waste.

3.  Please place materials (plastic bottles, steel cans, etc.) in the right 
bin and container--or the entire contents of the bin may be trashed by 
Boston Mtn. Solid Waste.

4.  LIST of accepted and clean recyclables:

IN THE BINS OF THE TRAILER:
--#1 See-through Plastic Bottles—must have a neck that is smaller than 
the bottom.  	 (ex:  soda and water bottles, peanut butter jars, etc.)
--#2  Non see-through Plastic Bottles—must have a neck that is smaller 
than the bottom 	 (ex:  milk and water jugs, etc.)
--#2 Colored and opaque—must have neck smaller than the bottom (ex:  
liquid detergent, 	 shampoo, etc.)
--NO margarine, yogurt, or other plastic tubs!
--Mixed paper and magazines (must be DRY)—printer paper, junk-
mail, slick-coated 	 paper, 	 envelopes, etc. 
--NO paper plates or cups, milk or juice cartons, frozen, food contain-
ers, egg cartons, etc.
--Newspaper (incl. regular phone books)
--Steel cans 

IN THE BARRELS:  
--all colors of glass
--old fabric, belts, shoes, small toys

IN THE TRUCK:
--cardboard and brown grocery bags

PLASTIC BAGS ON GROUND TO LEFT OF THE TRAILER:
separate into two groups:
--aluminum soda and beer cans (to take for cash to Winslow Commu-
nity Meals) 
--clean aluminum pie plates, foil, cat food cans, etc. (for Winslow Com-
munity Meals)

Old People
By Vernice Schepp

They are not just old people, you know.  They are life at its fin-
ish, a book in its last chapter.  They were babies born small, new 
and fresh; they grew and learned, loved and laughed; they made 
mistakes and cried as you and I.  Life taught them much - they are 
packed with memories and knowledge we can’t know.

Here they are - they look back with happy thoughts, but sometimes 
sad that it’s all over, why wasn’t it different or why can’t we do it 
again?  

Be gentle now and liste4n, they have much to say.  Times cries out 
and marches on.  They’re not just old people - .learn from them, 
understand them and help them fill their numbered days with love 
and warmth; they need you!  They are fragile gems, polished by 
life and time.  They’re not just old people.  They are us tomorrow.  
We are them yesterday.



• 

Ozark Folkways 
•	 	 ..ARTS	 	 • CRAFTS	 	 • MUSIC
Ozark Folkways is a nonprofit organization dedicated to the pres-
ervation, development, instruction, and celebration of regional arts 
and crafts.

Online Gallery

OzarkFolkways.org now hosts an ONLINE GALLERY featuring 
the work of local artists and craftspeople.

You can purchase items for postal delivery or, for larger items, set 
up a time for pick up!

We will regularly add new items, so check back often!

Shampoo Bar (Rose-
mary  Mint)

Wooden Pickup Truck

Memories of a Country Boy 
(ca 1940s)

By Wm F. (Dub) Davis, Jr

The Sow and the Pear Tree

One late summer, I think during my twelfth year in age , the Frank 
Davis-Julia Holder family was living at what we knew as the 
“Ward Place” on Crystal Hill road, I decided to go and check out 
a pear tree that I remembered at the old house with the cistern that 
we had moved from.  This old place did have two or three pecan 
trees, and pear tree that would bear fruit each year.  By now the old 
house had been torn down or burned, I can’t remember which, and 
the yard was overgrown with weeds and  light brush,

As I neared the pear tree, I could see that it was heavy with ripe 
fruit.  I had already began to take off my shirt to make a sack to 
carry home the fruit, when I suddenly discovered a sow pig with 
a litter of piglets scavenging the pears that had dropped into the 
weeds.  The sow saw me about the same time, and perceiving me 
as a danger to her babies, she turned and ran to attack the threat 
(me!!).  Let me tell you, a sow with a litter of piglets can be one 
mean, dangerous animal!  It happened so quick and the only way 
out of danger for me was up that pear tree.

During all the time we had lived at this old house, I had not been 
able to reach the first limb without the use of a ladder.   I didn’t 
have a bit of trouble reaching that first limb this time.  I sat up that 
pear tree among the thorny limbs until the sow leisurely finished 
and then she ambled off.  I then slipped down the back side of that 
pear tree and made a hasty retreat home.

And now, to this day, I’m not too fond of pears!!!

NOTICE

YOUR INHERITANCE 
IS WAITING

AND UNCLAIMED.
INQUIRE AT

BUNYARD CHURCH
SUNDAY 10:00 AM



ASSEMBLY OF GOD
Perry Hall, PASTOR PH. (479)263-0469  Church 479-634-5581
Sunday School	            		  10:00 A.M. 
Worship		             		  11:00 A.M.	
Evening Service		   	  6:30 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Service	  	  7:00 P.M.
Youth Service Wed.	  		   7:00 P.M

BIDVILLE COMMUNITY
Eugene Provence, Pastor 
Sunday School			   10:00 A.M.
Worship				    11:00 A.M.
Evening Service		   	 7:00 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Service  	  	  7:00 P.M.

BLACKBURN COMMUNITY
Marsha Cooley, Pastor
Sunday School	     		  10:00 A.M.
Worship Service                		  11:00 A.M.
Youth Group		       	  5:00 P.M.
Sunday Evening Service    		  6:00 P.M.
Wednesday Bible Study   		    6:30 P.M.

BOSTON MOUNTAIN FELLOWSHIP
Bro. Dennis Hall Ph. 479-634-7631
Hwy 71 North, Winslow
Sunday School 			   10:00 AM
Sunday Worship Service 		  10:45 AM
Wednesday Service  			    7:00 PM

BRENTWOOD COMMUNITY CHURCH
SAINTS OF CHRIST FELLOWSHIP
Jim Kugel, Pastor   Ph 479-466-8491
17044 S Hwy 71  Winslow, AR 72959
Across From Brentwood Cemetery
Nondenominational Everyone Welcome
Meal Served  1st Sunday Of Month  
Sunday Service			   10:45 AM

BRENTWOOD HILLTOP CHAPEL
SEVENTH–day ADVENTIST CHURCH
Located On Washington Co. Rd. 39
Larry Smith, Pastor Ph. (479) 634-3323                     
Sabbath (Saturday) Services
Sabbath School                 	 `	  9:30 A.M.
Worship Service	        	 `	 11:00 A.M.

BUNYARD CHURCH
Jerry Bromley, Pastor Ph. (479) 305-4321
Sunday School			   10:00 A.M.
Worship				    11:00 A.M.	

CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY WORSHIP CENTER
David & Cathy Holmes Pastors   479-721-1059
18697 S 71 Hwy, Winslow
Sunday Worship                		  10:45 AM
No Sundayor Wednesday Evening Service at present

GRACE FELLOWSHIP Meets At 
Brentwood Community Building.
Mark Michaelson, Pastor  Ph. 475-713-0657
Sunday Worship                      	    	  10:00 AM

	
HAZEL VALLEY COMMUNITY CHURCH
Jasper Hankens 
Sunday School			   10:00 A.M.
Worship				    11:00 A.M.
Sunday Evening Service  		    6:00 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Service	   	    7:00 P.M

LADY OF THE OZARKS CATHOLIC CHURCH
Fr. John Antony Pastor
Parish Administrator Mike Henry, DEACON   Ph 479-530-3792
Sunday  Mass			     9:30 A.M.  
Confession On Sunday	 	 	   9:00 A.M.

MOUNTAINBURG PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
Hwy 71 Mountainburg AR
Rev Jeff Parker, Pastor  Church 479-369-2761
Sunday School 			   9:30 A M
Sunday Worship			   10:30  AM 
Bell  Practice	 Wednesday		  6:00 PM	
Choir Practice  	 Wednesday		 7:15 PM 
Mountainburg Presbyterian Women     Tuesday   10:00 AM
Mountainburg Presbyterian “Food Pantry”	 4th Saturday of each month
Men’s Coffee 	 Daily		  8:00 AM	

PIGEON CREEK FREEWILL BAPTIST CHURCH 
1421 Pigeon Creek Rd. Mt. Burg
Justin D. Allen, Pastor  
Sunday School			     9:45 A.M.
Worship				    10:45 A.M.
Evening Service			     6:00 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Service	  	  7:00 P.M.

UNION CHURCH AT BAPTIST FORD, GREENLAND
Ervin Hutchins, Pastor
Sunday School			   10:00 AM
Sunday Worship Service		  11:00 AM
Sunday Evening Service		   6:30 PM
Wednesday Bible Study		  6:30 PM

UNITY COVENANT CHURCH WEST FORK
Brian Bowerman, Pastor  Ph 479-839-3948
14680 Union Starr Rd. West Fork. AR
www.unitycovenant.org
Worship	  Sunday Morning		  10:00 A.M.
Evening Service			    6:00 P.M.
Wednesday Evening			    7:00 P.M.
	
WINSLOW UNITED METHODIST (WUMC)
261 Hill St, Winslow, AR 72959
Pastor:
Sunday A.M. Worship – 		  10:00 A.M. (New Time)
Sunday A.M. Bible Study –	  	 9:00 A.M.
Sunday A.M. Children’s Church – 	 10:00 A.M.
Wednesday Wow – 1st & 3rd Wednesdays.
Choir Practice – Tuesdays – 		  6:30 P.M.
https://www.facebook.com/WinslowUMC?ref_type=bookmark  

WINFREY VALLEY TABERNACLE
Brother Roy Biswell, Pastor   Ph 479-634-5881
Sunday School	    		  9:00 A.M.
Worship		               		  10:00 A.M.	
Evening Service			   6:30 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Service		  7:00 P.M.

WINSLOW CHURCH OF CHRIST
 P.O. Box 40         Zip 72959
Bobby Dockery Minister   Ph 479-634-7484                
Search On Channel 29/40 	 	  7:30 A.M.
Morning Bible Study	  		  10:00 A.M.
Morning Worship	              		   10:45 A.M.	
Evening Worship	              		    6:00 P.M.  
Wednesday Bible Study	   	   7:00 P.M.

WINSLOW FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
Greg Dold, Pastor   Ph 479-634-2871 
Sunday School			   10:00 A.M.
Worship				    11:00 A.M.	
Evening Service			    6:00 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Free Dinner 		   5:45 P.M.
Wednesday Eve Service All Ages 	  6:30 P.M.

FOR CHANGES LARRY SMITH  E-MAIL larrysmith12@juno.com 
479-595-5875

    WINSLOW AREA CHURCHES INVITE YOU TO ATTEND THE CHURCH OF YOUR CHOICE 


